
The Wyoming Department of Education has moved to the Herschler 
East Building on Capitol Square. Please note the new address and 
update any appropriate records:

122 W. 25th St. Suite E200
Cheyenne, WY 82002

All agency phone numbers remain the same. An online staff directory 
is available on the WDE website.

For more information, contact Alice Saldana at 307-777-3355 or 
alice.saldana@wyo.gov.
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MEMORANDUM NO. 2018-052

TO:    School District Superintendents
Business Managers

FROM:   Dianne Bailey, Chief Operations Officer

DATE:    April 30, 2018	 

SUBJECT:  WDE Address Change

NEW ADDRESS FOR THE WYOMING 
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
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